TK Class

Parent Newsletter March 2020

"This is the day which the Lord has made. We will rejoice and be glad in it." Psalm 118:24



Dear Families-

Goodbye February! Hello March! Teacher Carmen and I continue to see progress in our TK class as they blossom each day!

March will definitely be another busy, fun and exciting month of learning! We will study how plants grow and flowers blossom, and we will create special projects on St. Patrick's Day.

We had a fun Valentine month. For our project with Ainsley's mom (Tiffany) we made "Love Bugs". Abrielle's mom (Danielle) led us in a science experiment on understanding density and how crystals form. Thank you to both moms!

The Nagaland Fundraiser was a success! Thank you for your generosity. The children at the orphanage will be greatly blessed.

As always, thank you for the love and support that we receive from all of you. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the office to schedule an appointment with me.

Thank you, Ms. Blenda, Head Teacher

March Themes

Mar 2~6 Pets

Mar 9-13 Farm Animals

Mar 16~20 St. Patrick's

Mar 23-27 Jungle Animals

Mar 30-Apr 3 Birds

TK Nagaland
Orphanage Fundraiser
\$318.91
Great Job!!

Spring Forward!!

March 8, 2020

We wouldn't want you late for class!



Tuesday, March 17 St. Patrick's Day Celebration

Wear GREEN! The class will celebrate St. Patrick's Day with special projects and treats. For children only.

Summer Session 2020

Enrich your child's summer. Sign them up for Treehouse Summer Session 2020!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, a visit from a clown and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2020 (July and August) please stop by the office for your enrollment packet.

